
 
What’s On! 

Students return on 

Monday 14th October 

Breakfast Club -  

Every morning 8.30am-9am 

Parent Café -          

Thursdays 9.10am                 
Community Room 

School Assembly -                          

Fridays: Weeks— 1,3,5,7,9 

Playgroup— COMMENCING WEEK 2 

       Tuesday - Group 1    9am-11am 

        Wednesday -Group 2 9am-11am 

Swim School—Week 1-2 

WEEK 1: 

Friday 18 October: 

 PSSA Round 4 

WEEK 2: 

Thursday 24 October : 

 Regional Pubic Speaking 
Grand Final 

Friday 25 October : 

 PSSA Round 5 

WEEK 3: 

Wednesday 30 October : 

 Student Parliament               
Workshop 9am-2.45pm 

Thursday 31 October : 

 P&C Meeting 9am-10am 
Community Room 

Friday 1 November: 

 PSSA Round 6 

 

27th September, 2019 

Principal Report 

 

  

Dear Parents and Carers 

Term 3 ends today. Thanks to you all for the support that you give to 
your children and the school. School returns on Monday 14 October. 

Our playground will be open during these holidays as part of the 
‘Share the Space’ initiative. Share the Space is all about opening up 
government grounds and facilities for the local community. The back 
gate will be open from 9-3 every weekday. There will be a security 
guard on site. 

Last week I had the privilege of attending the Western Liverpool 
Performing Arts Festival at Club Marconi. Congratulations to the 
senior and junior dance groups for their outstanding performances. 
Back stage our students were exceptional in the way that they 
conducted themselves. Special thanks to all parents and friends who 
attended, Mrs Tantoco, Mrs Pepper, Mrs Martin, Miss Pham and Miss 
Tran for teaching dance and choir throughout the year and to the 17 
Sadleir Public School staff who assisted on one or more nights. 

The P&C Colour Run was held yesterday. Another fantastic fun event 
and a big thankyou to all of the P&C volunteers and parent helpers 
for making the day happen. Special thanks to Maria Tsoukalas and 
her team. 

 

Road safety on holidays 

Please take extra care on the roads during the holidays. In holiday 
time, daily routines often change and everyone is a lot more relaxed. 
Different play locations and holiday destinations means changed 
traffic environments and new safety concerns. The best way to keep 
children safe is to actively supervise them closely. Talk to children 
about being a safe road user. It’s the law that everyone wears a 
helmet when riding a bike in a public place.  

On behalf of all staff I wish you a happy, safe and relaxing holiday 
break. 

 

Matthew Ralph 

Principal 



 

 

On Thursday 5th September students participated in the Liverpool Local Aboriginal 

Consultative Group’s (LLAECG) Annual 2168 Combined NAIDOC event held at     

Ashcroft Public School. The students participated in many activities during the day 

including didgeridoo playing and painting, jewellery making, art, dance, sport and 

sampling traditional foods like Johnny cakes and kangaroo, crocodile and emu.  

The following are some quotes by the students of their favourite activity during the 
day:   
 
Natu- I enjoyed eating the bush tucker. My favourite was emu. 
Daniel M- My favourite part was learning how to play didgeridoo. 
Misey- That's tricky, but probably the traditional dancing. 
Shari- My favourite part was making jewellery. 
Memphis- The traditional dancing. 
Kaleigha– The Torres Strait Islander dance and playing traditional indigenous 
games. 
Brayden- Playing inflatable basketball. 

 
 

2168 Combined 

NAIDOC 
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In Week 8, Peer Leadership Groups discussed 

how students can be responsible while eating 

and tidying up, and recycling litter. 

During the activity students brainstormed ideas 

with their peer leaders about how to keep our 

playground clean and tidy. Ideas were recorded on a mind map. 

Suggestions included: sitting while we eat, putting our rubbish in the 

appropriate bin, picking up rubbish we see in the playground, even if it’s 

not our own. We also talked about putting our rubbish and recycling in 

the appropriate bin such as plastics, paper and cardboard = yellow bin, 

food scraps = compost bucket, general 

waste = classroom bins and dark green 

bins in the playground. 



 

 

Share Our Space 
Open Playground 

 
These spring holidays send your kids back to school! And join them! 

We’re opening our gates to the community as part of Share Our 

Space, from Monday 30 Sept to Friday 11 Oct (9am until 3pm 

weekdays). Please come along with your families to enjoy the back 

playground including the basketball court and soccer field and enjoy 

the open space.  

The spaces will be cleaned regularly, and there are security services in 

place to keep the grounds in good shape. To find out details and a 

school near you go to the Share Our Space webpage here. 

The back gate to the school will be open between 9am and 3pm.  

Tuesday 24th September, Stage 3 hosted our 

annual Pizza day fundraiser. We would like to 

thank each and every student, parent and 

community member for their ongoing support and 

contributions to stage 3 fundraising.  

We made a total of nearly $900 which will go 

towards the cost of year 6 farewell. There will be a 

McDonalds fund raiser next term, more information 

to come.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://healthykids.cmail20.com/t/r-l-jdviryk-uyikdythkk-d/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parents have completed their crochet classes with Mrs Pap 
and have created some beautiful headbands.  Well done to 
all of the talented mums that attended and thank you to 
Mrs Pap for sharing this beautiful craft with us. 

 

 

Equipment 
  

 

Students are working in collaboration with each other to choose equipment 
for our playground from our P&C.   
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In Term 3, Playgroup has enjoyed 
our new nature strip obstacle, 
playing in the sandbox, riding 
bikes and playing our musical    

instruments.   

We are looking forward to lots 
more fun and our Farm excursion 

in Term 4. 

HAPPY HOLIDAYS! 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sadleir’s School    

Colour Run 

We had an amazing afternoon at our School Colour Fun Run 

on Thursday 6 September, getting sprayed with colour. 

Students, staff and P&C members enjoyed walking around 

the course, getting coloured by volunteers!  

A huge thank you to our P&C members involved in 

organising the event as we raised over $1300 for our 

school. Thank you to all volunteers for giving up their time 

to be involved and thank you to all staff who enjoyed 

getting involved with the students!  
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Book a spot now for your child in our    
Keeper for a Day Program these school    

holidays! 
For kids aged 8-13 years, this program is perfect for little animal     
lovers who want a hands-on experience with Aussie wildlife. 

Time:  9.00am—3.30pm 

Sessions available: 

Wedmesdau 2 October 2019 

Monday 7 October 2019 

*Bookings are essential 

Maximum of 10 children per session 

Call (02) 9622 1644 to book. 

 

 

 



 

 


